ARTIFICIAL
INTELLIGENCE

T SCHOOLSE

Wednesday October 22nd, 7PM

at
Smithtown High School East's Little Theater

Registration: Please log onto the Parent Portal
and choose forms to register for the event.

Please join us to learn about navigating the
emerging world of Al and how the technology is
being used responsibly in the classroom.




